
 
 

Invitation 
 
 
 
 
 
Our school, Kaitaan lukio, is organising the first meeting for the Comenius 

Parternership project  2009-1-ES1-COM06-0104. All the partners of the project are 

kindly invited to attend this meeting to be held in Espoo, Finland, during 2 - 7 

November 2009.    

 

 

19 October 2009 

 

   Harri Henttonen 
   Headmaster 
 
   Kaitaan lukio 
 
 

 

 


